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ACA has reintroduced their Medicare Modernization bill as HR1610 and S799 
The Chiropractic Medicare Coverage Modernization Act (H.R. 1610 / S. 799) will allow 
Medicare beneficiaries access to the chiropractic profession’s broad-based, non-drug 
approach to pain management, which includes manual manipulation of the spine and 
extremities, evaluation and management services, diagnostic imaging and utilization of 
other non-drug approaches that have become an important strategy in national efforts to 
stem the epidemic of prescription opioid overuse and abuse. 
The Chiropractic Medicare Coverage Modernization Act is bipartisan legislation that 
provides patient access to all Medicare-covered benefits allowable under a 
chiropractor’s state licensure, and appropriately defines a Doctor of Chiropractic (DC) 
as a “physician” in the Medicare program. 
More can be found here: https://www.acatoday.org/advocacy/medicare/  
If you're interested in working with ACA on their legislative efforts, or other ACA related 
information including membership, educational opportunities, or DEI initiatives, please 
reach out to Dr. Alli Totzke-Hitzeroth (atotzke13@gmail.com)   
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